
 

 
 

 

Study board conclusions of the study programme evaluation report 
Year: 2020 
Campus: Aalborg 
Semester: ROB6 
Date:19 August 2020 
  
 
This document represents the public version of the evaluation of the abovementioned programme and year and is 

based on responses from students (at the end of the last semester of the programme) to a questionnaire about their 

experiences with the contents of the programme, coherence, progression and study load, etc. 

 

The conclusions from the study board (below) represents the board’s decision about the adjustments that should be 

based on the evaluation of the students. The conclusion can include information from semester and teaching 

evaluations, earlier study programme evaluations and other information from students, teachers, employer panel, etc. 

known by the study board. 

 

The document also represents the study board’s response to graduates, students, teachers and other interested 

parties about the conclusions made based on the responses of the graduates. 

  

 
 

Summary of the graduate responses 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



6. To what extent do you agree that your bachelor's programme has given you 
the following competence profile?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Conclusion of the study board 
 

The study board has on its meeting on the above data decided that no actions are required from the Study Board.  

 
In the evaluation the students point out the very high and high academic level of education and show the 
high level of satisfaction. There are some comments about repetitions and the amount of Healthcare 
related courses. The education group is aware of these comments and takes them into consideration 

during ongoing revision of the curriculum.  
 
The number of study hours per week reported by the students are very different (ranging from 25-30 to 

more than 50 hours).  
 
 

Minor comments from individual students are forwarded to the education coordinator.  
 


